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This Week at St Mark 

May 16, 2021 – May 23, 2021 

Sunday (5/16)         

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:00 am  Voter’s Meeting 

Monday (5/17)   

   

Tuesday (5/18)    

   

Wednesday (5/19)  

 

 

Thursday (5/20)    

          No Church Service 

Friday (5/21)    

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (5/22)   

 

Sunday (5/23)         

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

         Food Pantry Sunday 

 

   

* You can watch a live stream of Sunday’s  
service at  Facebook.com/stmarksheboygan.  

If you are unable to join us live the service is 

recorded and available on our Facebook page.  

Sermon will continue to be recorded and            

available after Sunday’s service on our        

website.  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Sunday, May 16, 2021 

Seventh Sunday of Easter 



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for               

assigning your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The 

church has received $3,204 in Choice Dollars 

grant funds this year. Last year our total was 

$4,532 . Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds  

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and  follow the prompts. Please contact Bev 

Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her know where 

you want to designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. December 2018 $247, 2019 

$2,676, 1st Half 2020 $813,  3rd Quarter 

2020 $510, 4th Quarter 2020 $631,                   

January $187, February  $165, March 197 & 

April $232. 

Our Food Pantry is in a constant need of the                
following items:   Jelly, Jam, Snacks, Pork & 
Beans & 
Chunky Soups 

Lutheran Church           

Broadcasts. You can            

listen to a local Lutheran 

church service at 7am on 

98.5fm or 1420am or the 

Lutheran Hour at 6:30 on 

WTMJ 620am. Local channel 14 airs church                 

services on Wednesdays and Sundays.  

AMAZON SMILES FOR ST. MARK 

YOU BUY ... ST. MARK RECEIVES 

All of us have to shop and many us do so Online at 

Amazon. 

Did you know that Amazon will donate a                     

percentage of your purchases to St. Mark? It's 

simple -automatic - and a great way to support St.  

Mark · every · time you shop at Amazon. All at no 

cost to you!! 

Here's what you do. Type in smile.amazon.com. 

You'll find the same prices., selection and                

shopping experience as the regular Amazon site. 

On your first visit to smile.amazon.com select St. 

Mark Lutheran Church Sheboygan, WI as your 

designated charity. Then begin shopping as         

normal and Amazon will send a percentage of 

your purchases to St. Mark. Then, each time you 

wish to make Amazon purchases -go to 

smile.amazon.com—make your purchases and 

Amazon will automatically make a donation to our 

church. IT’S THAT SIMPLE! 

Some encouraging words:  

Oh, taste and see that the Lord is good! 

    Blessed is the man who takes refuge in 

him!  

Psalm 34:8 

                  

Twenty years ago, you put a plan together when your 

list of assets was much different than it is today. Your 

investment advisor is different. You do not own the 

same accounts. You may have rolled over 401ks into an 

IRA. An insurance policy disappeared; another has 

changed status.  Do you understand the significance of 

all those changes? Have you properly filled out benefi-

ciary designation change forms?  You LCMS Founda-

tion Gift Planning Counselor can help connect the dots 

between current assets and past plans, identifying 

where there may have been some drift.  For help with 

this journey in faith, contact Craig Toerpe, Gift Planning 

Counselor of the LCMS Foundation to answer questions 

regarding your current gift plan, or how you can                 

financially support the Lord’s work at 262-707-3005 or 

craig.toerpe@lfnd.org    

                                                                                

                                                                                         

GriefShare is a special weekly seminar and                 

support group designed to rebuild your life after 

the loss of a loved one. It lasts 13 weeks from 

Wednesday April 21 through July 1st 10-11:30am. 

It will be held at St. Mark Lutheran Church 1019 

North 7th Street, Sheboygan.  The cost is $15 for 

the workbook which will be returned when you 

complete the classes. Social distancing will be 

practiced and masks are required. Call Carolyn at 

458-4343 Ext. 104 for questions or to register. 

Please notify the church 
office of any church                 
members who will be           
graduating from High 
School or College.                       
Graduates, please plan 
to attend church on 
Sunday, June 6th with your cap and 
gown. There will be cake to go                  
following the service.  

On Wednesday, May 19th, the LHS Music              
Department will be presenting its annual Spring 
POPS Concert. The concert will be held in the 
Lutheran High School WFAC and will begin at 
7:00pm, with the doors opening at 6:30pm.                  
Admission is free and open to the public, but   
tickets are required for reserved seating. To help 
with physical distancing, please limit your ticket 
reservations to a maximum of 4 tickets. To get 
tickets please visit lutheranhigh.com and click on 
"events/tickets" under the WFAC tab. A live 
stream of the concert will also be available that 
night under the activities tab at lutheranhigh.com. 
Featured selections that evening include music 
from Star Wars, Joseph and the Amazing                    
Technicolor Dreamcoat, Moana, Pirates of the 
Caribbean, and more! We would love to see you 
there!  

 

 

WILL NOT BE IN THE OFFICE ON  MAY 19TH. 

Are you interested in going on a bus trip 
with The Lutheran Church of Our                    
Redeemer and Discovery Tours? This      
exciting trip will include attractions such as 
the Ark Encounter, Creation Museum,    
Newport Aquarium, Shrine of Christ’s                 
Passion, and a riverboat supper cruise. The 
motorcoach bus leaves Saturday, August 7 
and returns Tuesday, August 10, 2021. A 
$50.00/person deposit with registration 
will reserve your spot on the bus. For more 
information and/or registration forms, 
please contact Our Redeemer at 920-452-
0717 or tlcor@bytehead.com. 
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